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24 February 2023 

 

Dear Parents and Carers 

 

STRIKE ACTION 

 

Further to Mr Moodie’s letter about the last strike, this letter is to inform you about arrangements for next week’s 

planned action on Wednesday, 1 March. 

 

On Wednesday 1 March, the academy will be closed to students in years 8 and 10.  All other year groups will remain 

in school.  We recommend that you begin to make alternative childcare arrangements if you have children in years 8 

and 10.  

 

For those children who are in years 8 and 10 work will be provided, on Teams, for Wednesday 1 March 2023. 

 

For those children in school, meals will be provided as usual.  Free school meal students in years 8 and 10 will receive 

a free school meal voucher.  We will also continue to run period 6 for those children in year 11. 

 

We will, of course, update you with any changes to these arrangements if and as they occur. 

 

For those children that are classed as vulnerable, the pastoral team will be in contact over the next few days.  

Vulnerable children, in any year group, will have a place in school over strike days.   

 

I apologise for any inconvenience this may have caused you, and your family, and I will keep you updated about any 

future strike action.   

 

Yours faithfully 

 

 
 

 

Clare Barber 

Principal 


